	Banquet Bid Process

	New Process

· Locations to host the end of year banquet will be nominated based on a bid system using the Banquet Nomination Form. Form can be downloaded from the FB Players page, Todd’s players’ page, via email to the captains, or by request to the president/vice president.
· Nominations will be taken through November 30.

· Nominations can be submitted by email (rochesterdartplayers@gmail.com) via FB private message to the president/vice president or FB players’ page, or by person to the president/vice president.

· Each bid will be reviewed by the league president/vice president and discussed with the league operator. A summary of the bids will be provided to the captains via email AND posted on the FB players’ page.

· The most competitive bids will be presented to the captains for a vote and selection.

· The president/vice president will always submit a minimum of one nomination form. In the event only one bid is received no captains’ vote will be taken and the location will be decided by default.

	Why The Change?

· Continued rising costs of the dart banquet

· Opens up the nomination process to include all locations not just those mentioned at the first dart meeting of the season

· Allows for an extended nomination process for bars that want to host this event givng the players the time during the beginning of the season to talk to their home bars

· Many bars offer drink specials and money added for tournaments, while others do not. This process let’s the players take advantage of the best offer possible for the banquet

NOTE: This is a competitive process to select the best bid as a result, it is important to provide as much information as possible in the nomination form. If you need help with the nominations please speak to the league president/vice president and they will be happy to help. The goal is to have a great banquet and use the league banquet fund as efficiently as possible (Most bang for your bucks).


